A RAHALL STATION

W WNR

FRANK R. KNUTTI
General Manager

4] Weal Virgini
September 3, 1946.

Mr. Norman L. Maguire.
185 Williams St.
Glastonbury, Conn.

Uear Mr. Maguire;

Thank you for your report of reception of this station
of August 30, 1946. at L4:13 AM to 4:30 AM EDST.

A check of our logs for this peritod shows your report
to be correct for this transmission as reported. Our normal
frequency check transmissien is from 3:45 AM to 4:00 AM EST
daily.

Our transmitter is WesternElectric 250 watts, Antenna

tower 175 ft. Blaw-Knox. I hope that I shall hear from you again
if you hear us during our regular frequency check.

Yours truly,

Ao oty M <

Harold Kinkead.

Chief Engineer.
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